lteport of Progress
Joint Hartford--New Britain Church
Building Committee

On March 17, 1968, both the New Britain and Hartford Parishes

met separately to vote on the forming of a committee to look 1into
the feasibility of merging the Hartford and New Britain Churches
at a central location.

The vote at both Parishes were favorable to the formation of
this committee.

The effort in New Britain was undertaken by Steve Derblargosian's
committee which was already engaged in a study for a new church
site.

The effort in Hartford never got underway since their Parish
Council was not able to form a committee.

Last April your Parish Council advised Steve Derllargosian to
proceed without Hartford on our own local effort.

Communication with the Hartford Parish Council Chairman in
December showed no change in status--they have not formed a
committee.

Your Parish Council therefore has no alternative but to
recommed the joint church venture with Hartford be abandoned.
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